
 

 

 Dear AAIMH Members, 

You are invited to join us at our AAIMH NSW October 2025 seminar! 

Join us for an engaging online seminar—a wonderful opportunity to connect with colleagues in the infant 
mental health community and gain fresh insights from an expert in the field. 

 

Event Details 
 

What:   AAIMH NSW Monthly Evening Seminar Series 
 
When:   Wednesday, 22 October 2025 | 7:00–8:00 PM 
 
Where:  Online via Microsoft Teams 
 
Presenter:  Nadine Griffiths 
 
Topic:  “The importance of individualised developmentally supportive care in the NICU - what 

we are doing to support longer-term infant and family outcomes” 
 
Overview:  For more than four decades, neonatal intensive care units have integrated 

developmental care as a framework to help buffer infants against the unexpected 
experiences of intensive care. Central to this approach is a shift from task-driven 
routines to infant-led, cue-based interactions. This session will explore the goals of an 
infant- and family-centred developmental care framework, examine the impact of its 
application alongside routine caregiving practices, and identify the short- and long-term 
implications for infants and families within and beyond the NICU. 

 
Speaker Bio:  Nadine is a lecturer in the School of Nursing and Midwifery at Western Sydney University. 

She is a Senior NIDCAP Trainer, NIDCAP Training Centre Co-director and author/co-
author of two book chapters and multiple peer reviewed journals. She is an advocate of 
neurodevelopmental care and is undertaking PhD research evaluating the impact of 
developmental care education on infants, parents and staff in the NICU.  

 
Cost:   Free for AAIMH members | $15 for non-members 
 
Register:  https://www.trybooking.com/DGBTS  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 
The AAIMH NSW Branch Committee 
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